
Dec. 3, 1969  

Mr. James J. Banner 
Personnel Office  

B

ank of Nevada 
Third and Bridger 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89101 

Dear Mr. Darner, 

The Henderson Board of Library Trustees would like to 
have M. Helen  Van  Wagenen, Henderson Librarian , 
included in the longevity program of Clark County 
employees. 

Mrs. Van Wagenen will  be  entitled to  five  years 
longevity pay, and we  wish  this sum  to  be  taken 
from our  Henderson  Library budget. 

Very  truly yours, 

Frank  R. Brancfield  
Chairman,Henderson  Library  Board of Trustees 
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